
At Hope, the safety of our students, staff and 
families is a top priority. Given that COVID cases 
are continuing to rise in Camden County and New 
Jersey, we are delaying our hybrid instruction 
program. Hope has decided to continue 100% 
remote instruction for students through January 
2021.  We will be communicating our hybrid 
plans and updates to families the week of 
January 18th. 

In an effort to provide the best remote 
instruction to our students, additional academic 
materials and supplies must be picked up from 
Hope Monday, November 23rd from 12:00 p.m. – 
6:30 p.m. or Tuesday, November 24th from 10:00 
a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  During the pick up hours listed 
above, Hope will be handing out a week’s worth 
of meals for each child in your household. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to 
reach out to us at 856 379-3448. 

 


